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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

20 October 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

READING & PHONICS PRACTICE 

It is important to practise daily reading and phonics at home. This half term, please watch these videos 
together with your child.  

The 't' sound: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7DLQJQzY/8Q5HwWLI 

The 'u' sound: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/6RawQvyw/Nf2scs8v 

The 'e' sound: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/CDepJd6g/ZfLkGrXK 

Fred Games video: https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/pEDg8Vsg/heOxGift 

Your child can use their whiteboard and pen from the home learning pack to practise writing the sounds. 

 

Have a lovely half term! 

Best wishes, 

Rebecca Burnett 

Reception Class Teacher 
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